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Cougar Corner- Monthly Newsletter

Damiansville Elementary-618/248-5188

School News Upcoming Events

PTO News

Check out our school website for monthly updates: 
https://dville62.com/

- Friday, February 2nd is Cougar Crew Friday. 
We will recognize our honest crew 
members from January + focus on patience. 
Our Cougar Crew shirts will be sent home 
too, thank you PTO!! 

- The FOTC (Friends of the Cougars) will be 
having a Fish Fry during Lent. They will start 
on Wednesday, Feb 14 & every Friday thru 
March 29. Please support the FOTC as they 
are raising funds for our Athletic Program.

- Cougar Crew Word of the Month for February  
Is Patience. When we practice patience, our 
physical and mental health grows and we are 
able to achieve our goals. 

- DGS is hiring! We are looking for a full time 
Cook & Paraprofessional.  Please spread the 
word. Letters of interest can be sent to: 
khawley@dville62.com. 

- We will be kicking off our Heart Heroes 
Challenge  to raise awareness and funding to 
support the American Red Cross. Look for 
information being sent home next week. 

February:
2- PTO Trivia Night
7- 3rd Quarter Mid-Term
9- Mexican Fish Fry 
14- Valentine’s Day
14- FOTC Fish Fry @ Albers 
Legion
16- Teacher Institute
        No School
16- FOTC Fish Fry
19- No School 
       President’s Day
20- Board Meeting @ 7:00
23- FOTC Fish Fry

Meeting-  Wed. March 6th 
-  6:30 (Science Lab)

Trivia Night is Here!
- This Fri. Feb 2nd doors 

open @ 6PM + Trivia 
starts at 7PM

PTO hosting 50/50 raffle
-  Mexican Fish Fry 

February 9th
February Take + Bake 
information coming soon!
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